15th September 2021


Dear Members of the PTA,

At our last Full Governing Board meeting at the end of the school year we had a discussion around the PTA and how you have continued to support and fundraise for the school.  I wanted to write to you to express our heartfelt thanks for the continued hard work you do.

Fundraising during the pandemic and when the children have not been in school has, I’m sure, been a huge challenge but you have continued to do so and have implemented innovative and interesting ideas to raise much needed funds.

The PTA is an integral and valued part of the school and without your fundraising efforts the school would not offer much of the enrichment experiences which are vital for so many of the children.

We cannot thank you enough for your support and how much of your free time you volunteer, keep up the good work!

Kind Regards

Lynne Farrow
Chair of Governors


